
 

 

Public Notice 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

In accordance with Procedure By-law 160-2004, and in the matter of the Ontario Heritage Act, 

R.S.O. 1990, Chapter O. 18, and the matter of the lands and premises, located at 10192A 

Highway 50 in the City of Brampton, in the Province of Ontario: 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Section 34 of the Ontario Heritage Act, the Council of the City of 

Brampton on October 23, 2019, resolved to consent, subject to conditions, to the application for 

the demolition of one framed storage building, two steel framed storage buildings and three 

framed lean-tos, and the relocation and restoration of two timber barns at 10192A Highway 50.  

Please see the attached key map identifying the subject structures on the property. 

 

The City conditions include the following: 

 

a)  That prior to the disassembling of the timber barns, the applicant submit documentation in 

the form of photographs and measured drawings of the two timber barns to be relocated, 

to City of Brampton Heritage staff and the Peel Archives; and,  

 

b)  That photographs of the completed restoration of the timber barns be shared with the 

Brampton Heritage Board. 

 

OBJECTIONS 

If the Owner(s) of the property objects to the conditions associated with the decision, it must give 

Notice of Appeal to the Local Planning Appeals Tribunal. Notice of Appeal must be filed with the 

City Clerk no later than 4:30 p.m. on, December 4, 2019 (within 30 days of the publication of this 

notice). 

 

INFORMATION 

Any inquiries related to Council’s decision on this matter may be directed to Cassandra Jasinski, 

Heritage Planner, at 905-874-2618 or by email at Cassandra.jasinski@brampton.ca.  

 

Date: November 5, 2019 

Peter Fay, City Clerk 

2 Wellington St. W., Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 

905-874-2106 (voice), 905-874-2119 (fax) 905-874-2130 (TTY) 

cityclerksoffice@brampton.ca 
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